*Unapproved Minutes*

Bakersfield Planning Commission

December 1, 2014

Present for a quorum were: Pat Lintereur, Pat Curtis and Ken Carter.  Bill Irwin was absent.  Also present were Mike Gervais, James and Claire Croft.

The November 3, 2014 minutes were reviewed.  Ken Carter moved to approve with no changes with a second from Pat Curtis.  All were in favor.

Mike Gervais, acting as Parker Croft’s agent, presented the Parker Croft boundary line adjustment/minor subdivision.  There were no changes to the proposal from the sketch plan review.  Ken Carter moved to approve the final plat review for the Croft boundary line adjustment/minor subdivision with a second from Pat Lintereur, all were in favor.
There was no public comment.

The planning commission meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully,

Pat Lintereur

